Dear Madam/Sir,

I hereby inform you that the buildings in the above-mentioned area will be closed again at 9 a.m. on Thursday, 20.02.2020 for a given reason (building security, pollution).

Access after this time is only possible for employees by coin or building key. Should you need to enter the buildings in the above-mentioned area, employees can obtain a personalised day pass from their secretariat. With this pass and a photo ID, the security staff assigned to you on that day will allow you access. Please support this measure by not letting any unauthorized persons into the building and, for example, by ensuring that external doors are not open.

In case of emergencies, or if you need clarification on this day, please contact the janitor's lodge in the main building of the University of Cologne, which is manned all year round, under the telephone number: 470-2200 or the undersigned under the mobile phone number: 0171-3389860.

With kind regards

On behalf of

(Werner Kohlrusch)

Translated with www.DeepL.com/Translator (free version)